Greetings MHWA listserv, 
The time is approaching for you to renew your membership with the California Community College (CCC) Mental Health & Wellness Association (MHWA)!
MHWA offers exclusive member benefits that help you keep up with trends across our field, develop new skills, network with peers and more.  Your membership dues help fund efforts toward continuing education and training, as well as, offer collaboration, collegial support, and an open-access distribution listserv to disseminate important college mental health information.  These discussions of mental health service related topics, continuing education and training opportunities are specifically relevant to our everyday practice of mental health services in the community college setting. 
Moving into the new year, in order to remain on this informative listserve, we will be requiring that paid membership is maintained. In addition, with membership you can enjoy a discounted rate to attend the upcoming Fall 2017 MHWA conference in Santa Ana. 
Please join MHWA for another successful year by renewing your membership today. Attached, you’ll find a copy of our membership application form as well as a detailed invoice of your membership dues.
Alternatively, you can submit your membership application and payment online at http://www.mhwa.org/membership-application-17-18.html
If you have any questions about the renewal process, please don’t hesitate to contact me directly.
As always, we thank you for your continued dedication to our community college students and being an important part of MHWA. I look forward to serving you for another year!
Sincerely,
Melissa Campitelli-Smith, Psy.D. 
California Community College (CCC) Mental Health & Wellness Association (MHWA) Treasurer/Membership Coordinator 

